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Buildings and Grounds Committee Meeting 
Minutes of Monday, August 3, 2020 

 
The Buildings and Grounds Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday, 
August 3, 2020, at 4:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford, WI 53034. 
 
Present: John Bohonek, Chair; Heather Cramer, District Administrator; Jon Duhr, Business Manager; and Steve 
Weinheimer, member. 

 

New Business: 

 Summer Maintenance Schedule/Projects—Mrs. Cramer updated on the progress of several projects being completed over 

the summer.  The HS art floor is being completed.  The gym mats arrived and will be installed shortly.  There are several 

room changes in both buildings that are being done.  The tractor has been picked up for service.  There is an identified 

leak and the brakes have gone out.  These were the initial items; it is going to be ready for winter use.  The concession 

stand has not been used at all.  The winterization is still in place.  We are not going to do anything with it until we know 

more about fall sports. 

 Custodial Position Posting—The custodial position has been posted for 11-7:30 daily.  It closes on August 7, 2020. 

 Summer School Recap—Summer school went well.  Of course attendance was lower than normal, but due to 

circumstances that worked well.  All practices that were tried were effective and it gave the district a glimpse at what it 

would be like for the school year. 

 Fall Reopening Planning—We continue to monitor what is going on.  Changes can be made if needed.  The current WI 

mask mandate overrides our current plan.   

 School building and grounds use—Dance will be finishing up their spring season for two weeks in August with very limited 

attendance.  We are waiting yet on all outside entities for building use approval.   

 WIAA and Fall Sports Participation—The district needs to make a decision on whether students who attend virtually will be 

eligible to play sports.  Currently nothing has changed with WIAA.  There is a meeting on Friday, August 14.  We are 

waiting for guidance from DHS and WIAA to move ahead. 

 66.03.01 Agreement for Online Virtual Academy—Mrs. Cramer presented information on an agreement with the Kiel 

School District for a virtual program.  The program is for all students in K-12 grade.  The agreement allows the district to 

keep the student enrollment and pay a tuition agreement for online enrollment. 

 


